
2020/21 Second Semester Parent Questionnaire 

Dear Panther Run Elementary Parents and Guardians, 
 
The School Board of Broward County, including Panther Run, will continue to offer 
in-person, F2F) and eLearning options for the second semester of the 2020/21 school 
year.  
To plan appropriately, we need all parents and guardians of BCPS students to 
complete a short Parent Questionnaire for each student in your home indicating your 
learning and transportation preferences.  To access the questionnaire and properly 
record your response, please follow these three steps:  
 

1. Use your student’s SSO login credentials to log into their personal Launchpad 
at https://sso.browardschools.com. 
 

2. Check to make sure your student is logged into their Office account.  Find the Office 
icon and establish the connection (note: login for Office is the same as SSO.) 

 
     
3.  Find and click on the survey icon by language preference as shown below: 

 
Please submit completed questionnaire – one per student - by Monday, December 21, 
2020.    
 
For questions, contact our front office 754-323-6850 or your classroom teachers.  Thank 
you for your ongoing support during this challenging time.  We look forward to 
welcoming more of our students to face-to-face learning in the coming months. 
 
Have a safe and happy holiday. 
 


